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Richardson County Jail Kitchen Discussed
(KLZA)-- The new Richardson County Law Enforcement Center and Jail is scheduled to open in
August.

Richardson County Commissioners this past week discussed a proposed change order for the
addition of a kitchen area. No action was taken as more information and clarification was requested.

The Board did approve advertising for sealed bids for equipment to service the kitchen at the new
facility. Bid are to be opened July 12th at 11:30 a-m.
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